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Monday 18th November 2024 
Dear King Edwin Primary School Community, 
 

Today has been an absolutely wonderful day at King Edwin Primary School, filled with the magic of winter and the 
joy of our KingEdwinner children. The snowfall transformed our school grounds into a winter wonderland, and the 
children made the most of it with a variety of fun activities. 
 

The playground was alive with excitement as students engaged in friendly snowball throwing contests, showcasing 
their aim and agility. The creativity of our students shone through as they crafted beautiful snow angels, leaving 
delicate imprints in the snow. Additionally, the snow people they built were nothing short of impressive, each one 
unique and full of character. 
 

Our Badgers class had an especially memorable morning at Forest School. They embraced the snowy conditions with 
enthusiasm, participating in a range of activities that not only entertained but also educated them about the natural 
world in winter. Their teamwork and spirit were truly commendable. 
 

As we prepare for another day, we want to remind everyone that tonight is expected to be very cold, leading to icy 
conditions tomorrow morning. We urge parents to exercise extra caution during drop-off, even more so than today. 
It is essential that children come to school dressed in warm, suitable clothing to ensure their safety and comfort. 
 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to all parents and guardians for their ongoing cooperation and support. A special 
shout-out goes to our dedicated site team and staff members who worked tirelessly to ensure the school grounds 
were safe and accessible. Their efforts allowed our KingEdwinner children to enjoy a fantastic day in the snow 
without any worries. 
 

Thank you once again for being such a 
wonderful and supportive community. 
Together, we make King Edwin Primary 
School a special place for our children. 
 

Take care everyone and I will see you all 
tomorrow.  
 

Andy Callaghan-Wetton  
 
Headteacher 
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